
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Wednesday 31st March 2021 

Summer Term  

After Easter,  we will be consolidating and revis-
ing the mathematical concepts that are the part 
of whole KS2 Curriculum.  We will be practising 

the Key reading comprehension skills in our 
Reading lessons. In English, we will be immers-
ing ourselves in writing based upon Harry Potter 

and the  Philosopher's Stone.  

We will also be revising our KS2 Science         
Curriculum. 

Easter homework includes a Maths booklet, re-
vision tasks on My Maths and reading compre-
hension tasks using MyOn.  All are posted on 

Google Classroom.  

 

Accelerated Readers: 

6.1:  Amanda, Jasmine, Alyisha. 

6.2  Hadia with no i,  Ainhoa, Payal. 

6.3:  Nicole, Zeenat, Dhrasti, Janelle,         
Princess 

Philosophy Question of the Month for 
April: 

 
Is it okay to do something wrong if nobody 

sees or hears about it? 
                                                           

The girls have worked hard this term, and their effort both in the classroom and at home through-

out Lockdown, has been reflected in their assessment results.  We have had a fun Easter Egg 

Hunt this week, and after the Easter break we will be back to learning, including our exciting Entre-

preneurs project.  We are looking forward to making yet more progress in Maths and English skills, 

and hope that all our families enjoy the Easter break and see at least a little sunshine! 

Students of the Term 

6.1:  Elena 

6.2: Tasfia 

6.3  Laila 

 Value of the Month for 

April—Honesty 

Please follow us on Twitter and support  our 

school @WJGSS. There are some 

fascinating items of interest about Win-

Big Battery Hunt  

 Our school is busy collecting used batteries 
and adding them to our school containers for 
recycling. With your help, we hope to make a 
positive difference to our planet and the way 

that young people think about recycling batter-
ies. Please ask your daughter to bring any 

used batteries to school for recycling. 

 Attendance  

Congratulations to all girls 

in year 6 who achieved 

100% attendance. 

There are too many to list 

here! 

 


